
September Student Trustee Board Report:                            

General Assembly: 

The September General Assembly will take place on Tuesday 

September 26th. This is this first General Assembly of the year 

and will include keynote speakers, leadership training, and a platform for students to have their 

input heard on the 5 Goals for CSLIT this year.  

 

CSLIT Weekend Camp: 

On September 2nd, the student leaders of CSLIT went on a two night, three day trip up to Camp 

Olympia in Huntsville, Ontario. Over 30 secondary students (grades 9-12) attended from across 

the board. The students were able to participate in team building exercises, listen to keynote 

speakers talk about the importance of leadership and the struggles many youth face today. The 

students were also able to give feedback to the Students Trustees regarding the rough draft of the 

2017 Voices That Challenge Board Report. This weekend provided students with faith-based 

exercises as well as leadership training to take back to their individual school communities.  

 

Subcommittee Update: 

The subcommittees of CSLIT will be established by the September General Assembly. Each 

student who attends CSLIT will have the opportunity to join the subcommittee of their choice. 

Every CSLIT subcommittee will run its own initiatives that reflect the goals of the year. These 

will include, but are not limited to; retreats focused on strengthening our Catholic Faith, 

conferences promoting environmental awareness and platforms for many social justice 

initiatives. 

 


